Dear Parents,

We are happy to say that there is a trip to Apple
Farm for all the children in Class 28. The trip is on
Wednesday. On this trip, the children learn about
farm life and have fun in the open air.

There are lots of animals on the farm. In the

morning, the children can feed the hens and the
ducks. They can also see the cows, horses and goats.

The farmer, Mr James, is very friendly. He teaches
the children about life on the farm and about where
food comes from. The children can also ride in his

big tractor. This is always very popular.

We are travelling by school bus. The coach goes at 9
o’clock, so please don’t be late.

Please bring lunch boxes and drinks. Also bring
boots, as the farm can be muddy! It is also sunny at
the farm, so bring a sun hat too.

Here are some photos of last year’s trip.

Best wishes,
Mrs Evans, Class Teacher (Class 2S)

3 Read again. Circle the correct word.
1 The school trip is on Monday l@éﬁf@.
2 They are travelling by bus / train.
3 The children can ride on a horse / tractor.
4 They can feed the hens / goats.

5 Itis sunny/ raining at the farm. ssLIVEWORKSHEETS



